
From: Geff McCarthy [mailto:geffandjulie@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 8:35 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Requested rezoning of 2410 N Mississippi 
 
I understand that a request has been made to alter the zoning to allow a small hotel on this site.  I 
am familiar with this area, and I consider this use of the land to augment the local mix of 
housing, industry, and tourism.  Further, there are frequent approvals of similar requests 
elsewhere.  While not all such approved deviations are without controversy, all seem to make 
sense for Portland.  I urge the Commission to approve this re-zoning request. 
 
AvMedSafe 
Geoffrey W. McCarthy MD MBA DipAvMed 
677 NW Melinda Ave Portland OR USA 97210 
503-241-8468(h) 503-799-3809 (mobile 
 


